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Subject: Central corridor pipeline

I want to voice my concerns and extreme frustration with this project. I feel that the PUCO is
not taking the legitimate concerns of communities, citizens, and in general the people they are
supposed to protect into consideration. It seems that the board has sided with big business and
could care less about the environment, safety, and people this pipeline effects.

Bess Sturgill
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